1 Belle Vue Square Broughton Road SKIPTON North Yorkshire BD23 1FJ



Mr Nigel Ward request-336158-117cc75d@whatdotheyknow.com

From: David Roper-Newman Information Governance Officer 01756 706336 droper-newman@cravendc.gov.uk

14 June 2016

Dear Mr Ward,

On 7 June 2016, you requested an internal review of the recent decision concerning your request for information about Councillors in arrears of Council Tax.

The internal review will be conducted by an independent officer of the Council.

The officer will aim to complete the review by 5 July 2016, unless there are other factors which prevent this. In which case, we shall get in touch with you by the above date.

Yours sincerely,

David Roper-Newman

**Craven District Council** 







01756 700600.